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Privatising Gaols is not the answer. It will not save N.S.W. money, it will cost in
the long run. If you want to save money, ask the people who would know, the
officers on the ground (frontline officers) who are in touch with reality, who do a
very dangerous and thankless job but have no say. Mr Woodham should get off
his high horse and get in touch with reality and listen to the people that count.
Stop making it a personal vendetta Mr Woodham and start thinking about the
people of N.S.W



